
 

 

 

September 30, 2021 

Brittany Drury, Clerk 

177964 Grey County Road 18 

Owen Sound, ON., N4K 5N5 

[Via Email]  

Dear Brittany, 

Re: Municipality of Meaford Resolution – ITFD Partnership Dissolution 

(Update) 

Please be advised that at their meeting on Monday, September 27th, 2021, Council 

of the Municipality of Meaford passed the following resolution in regards to the 

ownership structure of the Inter-Township Fire Department:  

Moved by:  Councillor Bell 

Seconded by:  Councillor Greenfield 

That Council of the Municipality of Meaford expresses its support for 

the current ownership structure of the Inter-Township Fire 

Department partnership and directs staff to bring forward an 

updated ownership agreement as soon as possible. 

Carried – Resolution#2021-25-01 

Please accept a copy of this correspondence for your information and consideration. 

If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact Matt Smith, 

Clerk/Director of Community Services at msmith@meaford.ca or 519-538-1060 ext. 

1115. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Hannah McCulloch 

Legislative Services Assistant 

Municipality of Meaford 

21 Trowbridge Street West, Meaford 

519-538-1060| hmcculloch@meaford.ca 

mailto:msmith@meaford.ca
mailto:hmcculloch@meaford.ca

